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Our Ref: PW/AKB/FOI-06-408 

12th June 2023 
 
 
Sent by email 
 
 
Dear  
 
FOI-06-408 
Your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 – 
‘Locally Enhanced Services’ – Pulse PCN’ 
 
Thank you for your request for information received on the 9th June 2023.  We can 
confirm that the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent Integrated Care Board can provide 
the following information.   
 
An anonymised copy of this response will be made publicly available on the ICB 
website. 
 
Please see our responses in blue below: 
 
I am looking for some information to be answered under the Freedom of 
Information Act relating to locally enhanced services commissioned by the ICB. 
 
Please can this be returned with ‘Locally enhanced services - Pulse PCN’ 
included in the email subject? 
 
Please could you confirm: 

• What locally enhanced services (LES) / locally commissioned services (LCS) 
available to GP practices are currently in place in the ICB? 

 
Details as below: 
 

Conversion of Insulin 

Diabetes - Insulin (GTT) Glucose Tolerance Test 

Minor Surgery 

Anticoagulation Warfarin - Legacy 

Cognitive Behavioural Therapy (CBT) 

Denosumab Injection 

Insulin Management 

Leg Ulcers 

Minor Injuries 

Multiple Sclerosis 

Sigmoidoscopy 

Vasectomies 
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Faecal Calprotectin 

Androgen Deprivation 

Prostate-Specific Antigen (PSA) Monitoring 

Shared Care 

Anticoagulation Warfarin 

Direct Oral Anticoagulants (DOAC) 

Physical Health Checks – Severe Mental Illness (SMI) 

Intrauterine System (IUS) for Menorrhagia  

Electrocardiogram (ECG) 

Wound Care 

Phlebotomy 

Bariatric Primary Care Follow Up 

 

• How many LES / LCS has the ICB terminated or discontinued during the 
2022/23 year and 2023/24 (to date)? 

o Please give details of the changes, including the name of the service 
contracted and date discontinued, and the total value attached to each. 

 
None. 
 

• How many new LES / LCS has the ICB implemented during the 2022/23 year 
and 2023/24 (to date)? 

o Please give details of the LES / LCS, including the name of the service 
contracted and date confirmed/established, and total funding 
allocated to each contract. 

 
One. 
 

• Has the ICB altered any thresholds for referrals for any of its LES/ LCS since 
taking over from CCGs (1 July 2022)? 

o If yes, please give details of service and changes. 
 
Bariatric Primary Care Follow Up – commenced 1st April 2023. 
Funding allocation 2023/2024 = £158,050. 
 

• Where has any money saved from decommissioning LES / LCS been 
allocated? 

 
Not Applicable. 
 
Right of Appeal 
 
Should you require any further information or clarification regarding this response 
please do not hesitate to contact us.  If you are dissatisfied with the response, you are 
entitled to request an internal review which should be formally requested in writing and 
must be within two calendar months from the date this response was issued. 
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To request an internal review 
 
You can request an internal review by contacting the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 
Integrated Care Board FOI team by emailing the team at 
StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk or by post to the address at the top of this 
letter.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your internal review, you may apply directly 
to the Information Commissioner’s Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO 
cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the Staffordshire and Stoke-on-
Trent Integrated Care Board’s FOI complaints procedure.  
 
The ICO can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire   
SK9 5AF 
 
www.ico.gov.uk   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Winter 
Associate Director of Corporate Governance 
 

mailto:StaffsStokeFOI@staffsstoke.icb.nhs.uk
http://www.ico.gov.uk/

